
1

MacNeil, Jami

From: Ron Huber <coastwatch@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 01, 2021 5:02 PM
To: MacNeil, Jami
Subject: Safe Harbors - a question
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EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Members of the Rocklabnd city lobstering community are circulating a petition concerning  the SHM  proposal. They plan 
to submit it to you as a collective comment.   Question: is a pdf file of the petition adquate as in other comments?  Or do 
you  require the original be gotten to you?  
 
NOte that the petition is not a state regbulatory stlye petition.It will be  like  past ones by fishermen  about rockland 
harbor development controversies  and consist of a paragraph of their concerns. followed  by  their written and printed 
names and their lobster licence #s. 
 
Ron  
 
 
Ron Huber 
Penobscot Bay Watch 
POB 1871,  Rockland Maine 04841 
e coastwatch@gmail.com  
www.penbay.org  207-691-4634  


